
 

 

 

      Parish Newsletter - June 12th  2016 

Telephone: Par ish Office: 5348 2026  / Presbytery: 5348 3911 

Email: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Priest – Fr Gary Jones   gary.jones@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Administration: Leah Monaghan 

St Michael’s Parish Primary School-   Acting Principal: Bronwyn Gallagher 

St. Joseph’s Church Blampied  

Lay Led Assembly (2nd Sunday of the Month) 9.00am 

Vigil Mass Sat 6.00pm (4th Sunday of the Month) 

Diocesan Website: www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 

 Recent Death: Dwight Beare, Jim Gleeson (Port Fairy) 

Anniversaries of Death: Leslie Cavanagh, Edward 
Lynch, Alana Bartlett, Jack O’Sullivan, Len Graham,   
Betty Smith 

Let us remember all 

our Sick..  In our prayer 

and thoughts. 

Support Group for Carers of People Living with  Dementia at home to be 
held in Daylesford on the first Tuesday of the month commenc-
ing June 7th from 10.30am to 12.  

All enquires, phone     Gabrielle Kirby           

Manager Integrated Aged Care Hepburn Health Service on 5321 6595. 

REFLECTION  

by Dianne Bergant CSS 

Although the journey toward salvation is 
initiated by God, and everything that we 
need on that journey is supplied by God, 
salvation itself is never forced upon us. If 
we are to be saved, we must first 
acknowledge our need. If we are to be 
forgiven, we must first admit our sin. 
Then no sin, once admitted, is beyond the 
forgiveness of God. The corollary to ad-
mitting our sin is acknowledging the 
source of the grace of salvation. We do 
not earn our salvation. It is granted to us 
through faith in Christ, which itself is a 
gift from God. 

Here the apparent tension seen in the gos-
pel narrative takes the form of a question: 
Do we love because we are forgiven or 
are we forgiven because we first love? 
We are not forgiven because we love. We 
are forgiven because we are loved. Re-
pentance may precede forgiveness but 
even repentance is a grace offered by 
God. 

There is no way that we can repay God 
for the magnanimous mercy shown to us. 
However, gratitude is often expressed 
through service of others. The repentant 
woman in the gospel narrative was pos-
sessed by a desire to serve. Do we realise 
that the reconciliation with God which 
we enjoy makes us ambassadors of rec-
onciliation for others? Do we do what we 
can, give what we have to further the 
ministry of reconciliation? 

Special Ministers:     An invitation to current and prospec-

tive Special Ministers, to stay for an hour after Mass next 

weekend (Sun 12th) for a refresher on this Ministry.  ( Also 

NEW people who would like to be a special ministry of the 

Eucharist).  

To be held in the Church. 

Coffee after Mass 

We will be  recommencing  coffee and morning tea 

after Mass on Sunday June 19th.  Please stay around 

and have a cuppa and a chat. Thanks to Carol      

Collins who will be organising this. 

Information evening for 2017  

enrolments at St Michael’s from 

7pm Thursday June 16th. 
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Last Week’s Collections:  Two collections are taken up after the Prayers of the Faithful.  
The 1st Collection is the Presbytery Collection – this collection is for the support of the local 
priest, with 13% going towards the support of the retired priests and the Bishop.  The 2nd Col-
lection is the Planned Giving (envelopes) for the support of Parish endeavours and structures.   
1st Collection (Presbytery – supporting our Priest)   $235.85 

         2nd Collection (Planned Giving):   $72.00 

Roster -  Sunday 19th June 

Reader:  M Righetti  Comm: M Yanner   Ministers: N Chamber lain, M Yanner , D McMinn 

Offertory:  M & A O’Shea  Counters: June 12th (team 7) W Chamberlain, S Whiffin  June 19th 

(team 8) J Barker 

Weekday Masses:  Wednesday 10am Creswick,  Friday 10am Daylesford 

New rosters are available at rear of the Church.  

 Prayer - St Mary MacKillop 
Most loving God, 
We thank for the example of Mary MacKillop, 
who in her living of the Gospel witnessed to the human  dignity of 
each person. She faced life’s challenges with Faith and  
courage. 
 
We pray through her intercession for our needs…We make this 
prayer through Jesus the Lord. Amen  

  Save the date: St Michael’s School Fete Sunday October 30th. 

Trash and Treasure stall donations welcome—next time you are 

having a clean out.  Please note we can not accept electrical items.  

Second hand books and clothes also welcome. 

      

Annual Holidays 

Fr Gary is counting down 

to his annual holidays — 

commencing June 27th 

and returning to the Parish 

July 22nd. 

 During this time, we will  have the company of Fr 

Tom Brophy for Sunday Masses at both Creswick 

and Daylesford . 

In the event of a Funeral, Fr John Monaghan from 

Maryborough will be presiding.  

 


